TOWER LAKES TIMES MAY NEWSLETTER

Garage Sale

We are planning a garage sale June 17 and 18. Contact Karen Roberts at 419 975-3648 to participate.

Social Scene

The Social Committee will meet at the farmhouse at 9:30 a.m. on May 26th to plan activities. New faces are always welcome.

Annual Meeting

We are planning, covid permitting, to have an Annual Meeting at the Berean Church. The address is 2145 Middle Bellville. The meeting will begin at 6 p.m. It has seemingly been forever since the last meeting so it is important that you come and meet the residents and get informed on issues that effect all of us. Typically the meeting runs about an hour and a half.

Paving

Our roads have been paved and the workers have done a very nice job

Construction

Our community is growing at a fantastic rate and we have every reason to believe the growth will continue through the fall.

Finances

Our financial picture continues to be very good even after paying the large mulch bill and landscaping. Melanie will be providing building fund reports to each building rep. after June business closes at the Annual Meeting. Please don't hesitate to call her if you have any financial questions.

TOWER LAKES TIMES MAY NEWSLETTER

Garage Sale

We are planning a garage sale June 17 and 18. Contact Karen Roberts at 419 975-3648 to participate.

Social Scene

The Social Committee will meet at the farmhouse at 9:30 a.m. on May 26th to plan activities. New faces are always welcome.

Annual Meeting

We are planning, covid permitting, to have an Annual Meeting at the Berean Church. The address is 2145 Middle Bellville. The meeting will begin at 6 p.m. It has seemingly been forever since the last meeting so it is important that you come and meet the residents and get informed on issues that effect all of us. Typically the meeting runs about an hour and a half.

Paving

Our roads have been paved and the workers have done a very nice job

Construction

Our community is growing at a fantastic rate and we have every reason to believe the growth will continue through the fall.

Finances

Our financial picture continues to be very good even after paying the large mulch bill and landscaping. Melanie will be providing building fund reports to each building rep. after June business closes at the Annual Meeting. Please don't hesitate to call her if you have any financial questions.